
Chair Hovey and members of the committee. 

 

I STRONGLY OPPOSE SB 870 – NATIONAL POPULAR VOTE COMPACT 

 

It does not change the Electoral College, but reduces how much Oregon’s vote will count towards the 
Electoral College votes.  

Currently, Oregon has a 1.3 advantage in our electoral vote, but the Compact will take away that 
advantage and make us more subject to larger states. 

I want my vote to count in Oregon. I do NOT want to partner with other states. It is a very ill advised 
idea. It makes my vote worthless. 

Please vote NO on SB 870 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration on this bill. 

 

Deborah Swenson 

P O Box 225 Tangent, OR 97389 

(541) 926-2821 

 


